
Welcome to our new look PTA Newsletter - if you have any  comments or feedback, 

please do send us an email to boldmere.pta@gmail.com 

Every week we’ll aim to bring you all the latest news and information about the PTA and 

it’s fundraising events and activities.  

   PTA Diary Dates 

Friday 4th November  

PTA Fireworks Display 

  

Friday 2nd December  

PTA Christmas Fair 

  

Friday 9th December 

PTA Elfridges Shop 

  

December tbc  

Children's Christmas 

card designs available to 

purchase 

    Boldmere PTA Fireworks Display 

The 2022 PTA Fireworks Show takes place this Friday 

4 Nov - gates open at 5:30pm, display starts at 7pm 

We’re excited to see you there! 

Available stalls will be as follows: 

• BBQ selling burgers and hot dogs (including    

vegetarian and GF options) 

• Hot & cold soft drinks 

• Sweets & treats (popcorn & donuts) 

• Flashing toys priced £5 and under 

Please note, everything sold within the school gates 

benefits all children at both schools, items purchased 

from outside vendors will not.  

For everyone’s safety and comfort please do not bring 

drones, alcohol, fireworks or sparklers to the event. 

We still need a few more volunteers for the event to 

run safely. Please consider volunteering here 

This is a ticket only event and no 

tickets will be available on the 

gate. Please visit our website to 

purchase tickets before 5pm on 

Friday.  

mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere


 

       Pre-Loved Uniform sales 

Please visit our pre-loved uniform shop to 

buy good quality uniform items at a bargain 

price, delivered to your child’s classroom. 

Save the Date: the fun-filled 2022 PTA 

Christmas Fair will take place after 

school on Friday 2nd December.  

If you have a joke you’d like to share 

with us, please contact us by email  

 

    New Juniors Play Equipment 

Last year we were asked to contribute a 

whopping £10k towards a fantastic new 

play area for the Juniors. Together every-

one rose to the challenge and works 

were completed in October. We hope the 

children are enjoying the new equipment! 

 

Infants Well-Being Garden 

At the end of last half term Mrs 

Long invited PTA members to an 

opening party for the Infants Well-

Being Garden which we funded. 

We were so impressed with the 

lovely facilities children now have 

access to, what a beautiful space! 

 

We’ll be asking for 

volunteers soon - 

please remember we 

can only run these 

fabulous events with 

our kind volunteers.  

Christmas Fair 

         PTA Joke of the Week 

What do you call a duck 
that likes Fireworks?  

 

Fire-quackers  
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